9310 D'Arcy Road, Upper Marlboro, MD 20774 TEL 301.333.6200 FAX 301.333.6209

November 15, 2012

RE: Roadwork on N. Taylor Street

Dear Residents and Business Owners:

This letter is to inform you that starting at 7:00AM December 1st, 2012 through 9:00PM December 1st, 2012 there will be roadwork on N. Taylor Street between N.Fairfax Drive & Wilson Blvd.. A large crane will be occupying the road to hoist materials to the roof of 4350 N. Fairfax Drive.

We apologize for any inconvenience. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Steve O'Brien Crane Service Company @ 301-333-6200.

Thank you,

Crane Service Company Inc.